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Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Miss Siobhan Robinson at 16 Kingfisher Drive, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 4DY

To whom it may concern,
I would like to strongly oppose the application for this business enterprise.

There are already local businesses in Robin Hoods Bay that fulfil this market so don't feel it necessary for
another additional establishment in such a small village. Robin Hoods Bay is run by local people whose
livelihoods depend on the tourist trade which is difficult enough seasonally without the addition of
unnecessary competition.

Further to this, with the forever growing tourist trade and unfortunately careless people the pollution/rubbish
on a cared for and clean beach will only increase and also on the surrounding streets where people not
only visit but reside. The council already struggle to deal with the current waste in the bins from the existing
trade which doesn't seem to be a priority therefore struggle to see this improving creating further issues.

This will also be an eyesore in a pretty organic fishing village, and with access to the beach already
minimal will reduce this and increase congestion in the area. This in turn may become dangerous with
overcrowding in and around the dock.

Living locally in Whitby and growing up in Robin Hoods Bay, | would be disappointed to see the heritage
and character of the Bay lost to businesses who are only there to cash in and have no desire to conserve
the area.

Kind regards,

Siobhan Robinson
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